
December 12, 2024 

DANNY MCNEELY 
MLA, SAHTU 

Oral Question 405-20(1) Winter Road Season Planning 

This is in response to your October 31, 2024, Oral Question regarding winter road season planning. 

Thank you for your question regarding additional truck loads to supply wood stoves from southern 
suppliers. 

Housing NWT does not supply woodstoves, determine trucking schedules, or what is included in the 
loads on the trucks. Housing NWT can commit to informing your office when we know which housing-
related supplies will be sent to Sahtú communities and the planned timing for shipments. I can confirm 
that Housing NWT is encouraging all Local Housing Organizations to be well prepared, to ensure that 
orders and delivery of materials and supplies are timely and mitigate any risk on the length of the 
winter road season. 

Thank you, 

Lucy Kuptana 
Minister Responsible for  
Housing Northwest Territories 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Director, Legislative Affairs and House Planning
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